A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW WAS HELD IN
THE BASEMENT CONFERENCE ROOM AT CITY HALL ON THURSDAY, APRIL 27,
1978 AT 2:00 P. M.

Members Present: Mrs. Ruth Wadlington, Mrs. Lloyd Smith, and Mr.
Theo Van Groll.

Members Absent: Mrs. Charlotte Ramsey, Mr. Lucius Bracey, Me.
John Farmer, Mr. Edward Lay and Mr. Joseph Keller.

The Meeting was called to order by Mrs. Wadlington.

Case No. BAR 78-63. Bernard Caperton - Re: 611 Preston Place,
adding an addition.

The Board Members discussed the addition after looking at the drawing
and the pictures that Mr. Caperton had. It was agreed to add the
addition as it is the type house that can be added to and it Improves
the house. With only three members present it was agreed to call Mrs.
Charlotte Ramsey or Mr. John Farmer and have one of them come by Mr.
Muse's Office for approval also. I called Mr. Farmer and he was out

of the office until May 4, 1978 so I called Mrs. Charlotte Ramsey to
come by and approve,

There was also a discussion on the upkeep on property in the Historical
District.

There being no further business the Meeting adjourned until May 11, 1978.



